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Visit our NEE Online Store
Have you joined the PTA? 

Do you need to purchase Spirit Items?

Visit us at http://nova.my-pta.org

Don’t Forget to Join & Support

On behalf of the Nova Eisenhower Elementary 
(NEE) School PTA, we would like to extend a 
warm welcome to all new and returning fami-
lies. The NEE PTA is very excited for the 2020-
2021 school year. As the PTA is gearing up for 
a new year of creative and innovative ideas, we 
would like to extend to you to make sure your 
join the PTA. Be on the look out for our next 
months meeting that will be held virtually. We 
look forward to seeing you there. Join our meet-
ing, share your concerns, or come with ideas. 
Our success is because of all of you. We look 
forward to an amazing 2020-2021 school year. 

- Your NEE PTA Board

Parent Link (Robocalls) - These are informative 
calls from Broward Schools, NEE or NEE PTA. If 
you are not receiving them, please contact Mrs. 
Martinez at 754-323-6650.
PTA Email - Register at our PTA site to receive 
PTA emails: http://nova.my-pta.org/
Social Media - 
Like us on Facebook @neepta
Twitter - @NovaEisenhower
www.novaeisenhower.com

August
19 ............................ First Day of School

September
7  .......................................... No School

11 ...................... Interims Reports Issued
28 ........................................ No School

August
6......................................... Ms. Cheney
15 ........................................ Mr. Rahyns
17 ........................................ Ms. Palmer
24 ................................... Mr. Kleinman
29........................................ Ms. Albero
30............................................ Ms. Kirk
30................................Ms. Rivera-Caro

September
1................................................ Ms. Paz
2 .................................. Ms. Enamorado
4....................................... Ms. Coffman
10 ......................................... Ms. Ayers

14 ...................................... Mr. Miranda
15 ...........................................Ms. Jacob
19 ......................................Ms. Stember

Did you know that Nova Eisenhower is a Title 
I school?

The Title I, Migrant and Special Programs De-
partment provides support and technical assis-
tance to the schools of Broward County to im-
plement programs and services that ensure that 
all children have a fair, equal, and significant op-
portunity to obtain a high-quality education and 
reach, at a minimum, proficiency on challenging 
state academic achievement standards and state 
academic assessments.

Title I, Part A provides for substantive parental 
involvement at every level of the program, be-
cause students do better when parents are ac-
tively involved in the education process, both at 
home and at school.

Please come and join us for the activities planned 
for this school year.

Whether it be online or in person, I look forward 
to your participation!

Also, as Literacy Coach, I encourage you to 
spend time reading to/with your child. Just a few 
minutes each day, possibly before bed, can make 
all the difference in your child’s reading progress.
Thank you, Lorraine Fischer
Title 1 Liaison & Literacy Coach

By: Darlene Adams
The start of a new school year is a wonderful 
time to get off to a fresh start. Students will need 
to get into the routine of being back in school. 
Although we are in a new normal, it is still very 
important to have set guidelines that need to be 
established. Parents should make sure that stu-
dents know that there are procedures that need 
to be followed for them to have a smooth tran-
sition back. Having a set routine to complete 
assignments and projects is going to be key to 
having a successful start. Rules for watching tele-
vision also need to be enforced. Create a chart 
for the first few weeks of school until routines 
become habits. Make sure to reward student on 
the days when all responsibilities are taken care 
of without being asked.

Some of the programs that will be continued in-
clude the Kid of Character recognition program. 
Each month represents a different Character Ed-
ucation Trait. Teachers will have an opportuni-
ty to nominate two students a month that best 
demonstrates that Character Trait. Students are 
recognized for their achievement. We will also 
continue with our Mindful Moments to engage 
our students in fostering their Social and Emo-
tional Learning. Let us continue to encourage 
our students to be the very best everyday, so that 
we can have a successful school year working to-
gether even during this virtual environment.

Did you know that Teachers at Nova Eisenhow-
er need projects funded through Donorschoose.
org? It is a non-profit organization that recogniz-
es the needs of teachers by providing donors to 
fulfill their projects. Here’s how you can become 
a donor for a teacher’s project at Nova Eisenhow-
er: 
Visit Donorschoose.org and search for Nova Ei-
senhower. 
Our projects will be there for you to choose. 
Thank you for choosing Nova!

PARENT HOMEWORK
Back To School on line forms to be completed 

by parent/guardians by August 21,2020 
https://www.browardschools.com/page/38091  
For Student Code of Conduct and the link for 

“Beginning of the year online forms” including 
Emergency Cards, Medical forms etc.
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Notice: Parents interested in providing input 
into the performance evaluations of Nova Ei-
senhower Elementary instructional and/or ad-
ministrative employee evaluations may contact 
our office at (754) 323-6650 by April 2021. 

Mrs. Angine Tyghter, Principal
Mrs. Ashley Diamond, Assistant Principal

School: 754.323.6650
Aftercare: 754.323.6683

Attendance: 754.323.6652

Greetings,Greetings,

We are thrilled to welcome the Nova Eisenhower community to the 2020-2021 school year! We know this school year is very different We are thrilled to welcome the Nova Eisenhower community to the 2020-2021 school year! We know this school year is very different 
for our returning students and a whole new adventure for our kindergarten class. We are in this eLearning journey together! The venue for our returning students and a whole new adventure for our kindergarten class. We are in this eLearning journey together! The venue 
for learning is different, however our commitment to providing the best for students remains the same. We look forward to an exciting, for learning is different, however our commitment to providing the best for students remains the same. We look forward to an exciting, 
engaging and enriching school year of learning and exploring with students that we know are ready for the challenge!engaging and enriching school year of learning and exploring with students that we know are ready for the challenge!

We look forward to partnering with our parents to ensure students have the optimal opportunity for success. The home-school connec-We look forward to partnering with our parents to ensure students have the optimal opportunity for success. The home-school connec-
tion is critical in giving our students all that they need to achieve their highest potential. Please contact your child’s teacher on a regular tion is critical in giving our students all that they need to achieve their highest potential. Please contact your child’s teacher on a regular 
basis to ensure you have all the information, tools and resources to support academic and social/emotional learning. Consistent and basis to ensure you have all the information, tools and resources to support academic and social/emotional learning. Consistent and 
ongoing communication between parent and teacher is critical to student success!ongoing communication between parent and teacher is critical to student success!

We are always looking for community partners. Does your business want to donate time or resources to support Nova Eisenhower? We We are always looking for community partners. Does your business want to donate time or resources to support Nova Eisenhower? We 
need you! Your partnership allows us to provide more activities, support and tools to our students and teachers. Partner with us today need you! Your partnership allows us to provide more activities, support and tools to our students and teachers. Partner with us today 
by contacting Mrs. Ashley Diamond, Assistant Principal.by contacting Mrs. Ashley Diamond, Assistant Principal.

Please join the PTA. Membership in the PTA supports programming, resources, events, teaching and learning for ALL students. Please join the PTA. Membership in the PTA supports programming, resources, events, teaching and learning for ALL students. 
Membership dues go a long way in supporting our school. Once you join, you decide how much (or how little) you want to get in-Membership dues go a long way in supporting our school. Once you join, you decide how much (or how little) you want to get in-
volved. Membership does not come with any automatic obligations. Your PTA membership dues support existing and new initiatives to volved. Membership does not come with any automatic obligations. Your PTA membership dues support existing and new initiatives to 
improve our school.improve our school.

It is critically important that you keep your phone, email and address information updated. If there are any changes to your phone, It is critically important that you keep your phone, email and address information updated. If there are any changes to your phone, 
email or address, please call the office for instructions on how to update this information. During our eLearning time, most of our email or address, please call the office for instructions on how to update this information. During our eLearning time, most of our 
information is shared via phone or email so it is very important that we have your most current contact information.information is shared via phone or email so it is very important that we have your most current contact information.

To stay connected with all that happens at NEE, visit our website regularly, listen to ParentLink messages and follow us on Twitter.To stay connected with all that happens at NEE, visit our website regularly, listen to ParentLink messages and follow us on Twitter.

Let’s make this a year for the record books!Let’s make this a year for the record books!

Mrs. TyghterMrs. Tyghter

A  M e s s a g e  f r o m  y o u r  A s s i s t a n t  P r i n c i p a l

It is a great honor to welcome back our new and returning NEE students to a brand-new school year! This year we are 
starting out in a virtual setting, but we are still deeply connected to each other within the community. The Nova Eisen-
hower staff, PTA, and business partners have been working together to plan and start the year off with positivity and op-
timism! We are all on this journey together and the students in the NEE community have the support necessary to excel, 
learn and grow in the 2020-2021 school year! Please stay tuned to our Partners in Education corner each month for some 
exciting things happening this school year with our amazing partners!


